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Volunteers
To make a donation, send check payable to Blue Ledge Meals on Wheels to:

    PO Box 1332
    Amherst, Virginia  24521

To volunteer, please visit our website at:   www.blueledge.org
Click “VOLUNTEERS” and a form can be found at the bottom of the page

Blue Ledge Meals on Wheels (MOW) volunteers regularly hear clients praise the meals 
that are delivered. Clients – as well as their caretakers - also express gratitude for the 

volunteer visits and expressions of kindness.  We asked some of the clients if they would like 
to publicly share their appreciation to the vendors who supply their food, and to the volunteers 
who deliver their food. The response has been wonderful and we wanted to share these 
messages of thanks with the entire community. Please remember that it’s you – the local 
residents and businesses – who make this program possible through your generous donations! 

         Brenda on our North route says, “Everyone that has been [to 
my house] delivering meals has been an angel and just wonderful”.  
One of her caretakers says Brenda enjoys the visits as much 
as the food.  The only complaint she has is that she has gained 
weight and her clothes are tight.   

     Another client on the North 
route, Shirley, says, “I am so very 
grateful to Blue Ledge Meals on 
Wheels.  My experience with this 
establishment has been great.  The 

meals are delicious and delivered in   a timely manner each 
weekday.  The volunteers that deliver the meals are a complete 
blessing to me.  Each and every one of them always add so 
much sunshine into my day.  I very much enjoy my fellowship 
with them.  After each meal is delivered to me, I daily say a 
prayer for the volunteers and for the hands that prepared the 
meal.  Thank you so much, Blue Ledge Meals on Wheels.”

Shirley Deaton 
North Route

Continue on page 2

Brenda Paul 
North Route
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Felicia on the Town route said, “Thank God 
for the blessings for helping those in need and 
for giving us the nourishment we need in a day.”  
She and her caretaker said, “We appreciate all 
you do for us and we look forward to the visits.  
God bless you.” We are so sorry to hear of 
Felicia’s passing and extend our sympathy to 
the family.  We feel like she and her family 
would like us to share her comments on how 
she felt when she received meals from MOW.     

Virginia Whorley on the East route reports, 
“Meals on Wheels is wonderful and the 
volunteers build me up with each visit.  The 
food is delicious and I look forward to each 
visit and appreciate [the volunteer’s] concern.  
Another reason I really like MOW is the idea 
someone is coming since I am not able to 
get out much.  They are such a blessing.  I 
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Five years ago, in addition to local 
restaurants, Blue Ledge Meals on 

Wheels was fortunate 
to have churches in 
Amherst County agree 
to prepare and donate 
cooked meals.  The 
clients enjoy the variety 
and generous portions of 
home-cooked food they 
receive.  Blue Ledge 
continuously praises 
the church vendors and 
occasionally surprises 
their volunteers with 
some special treats. 
However this year 
we wanted to show 
our appreciation in an 
additional way.   Being 
a non-profit organization 
that operates from 
donations, grants, and 
client contribution when 
available, we knew we 
needed help in order to 
give an additional gift to these churches.  
This is when one local business came to 
our rescue.  Glad Manufacturing agreed 
to donate cases of their bag products to 
our church vendors! What better a gift than 
plastic bags that can be used for prepared 
food for our clients and trash bags to be 
used for clean-up after food preparation!  

Central Baptist Church

Craig Goins & Larry Hunt

We currently have nine churches in Amherst 
County that provide prepared meals for Blue 

Ledge and we thank 
Glad Manufacturing 
for helping us to show 
our deep appreciation.   

Not only has Glad 
Manufacturing been 
generous with their 
donation but they have 
two employees that 
are volunteer drivers.   
These men, Craig Goins 
and Larry Hunt, work 
their regular job at Glad 
Manufacturing but also 
find time to help others 
in their community by 
delivering hot meals.  

Thanks to all at Glad 
Manufacturing for their 
generous donation and 
thanks to Craig and 
Larry for giving of their 

time to support our organization!

don’t know what I would do without them 
and I appreciate the people that prepare 
the food so much.  God bless all of you.” 

Mr. Faulconer on the Faulconerville route 
shared, that he “appreciates all we do.  
Some meals are really good.  I can count 
on getting my meals and all the volunteers 
are so nice.  I make sure I tell them each 
time.  Tammy (MOW Coordinator) is so 
nice and I like to take her something special 
sometime to help make life a little better.” 

Lloyd Wheeler on the Temperance/151/
Warrick Barn route told us, “ It means a 
lot for me and my wife, Garnett, that when 
we both return from dialysis, there is a meal 
waiting for us and it is good!  It just means a 
lot!”

Thank You to all of our 2017 donors! 
Addison, Russell
Angelino, Denise
Baron, Eric & Marsha
Brockman, Patricia
Brunning, Robert
Bumgarner, Kenneth & Susan
Carr, Russell & Susan
Clarke, E.J.
Cline, Lindsay
Craddock, David
Crump, Carolyn
Davila, Jose & Carrie
Davis, Bonnie
DeCarlo, Paige
Elliott, Gerard & Mary
Faris, John & Judith
Fell, Virginia
Fitts, Roscoe
Gamble, Mike & Beth
Garret, Nina
Goff, Betty
Gouyer,Suzanne
Graffeo, Virginia
Habel, Debra Babcock
Hall, Lyman
Hall, Tom & Janiey & Virginia

Harris, Joanna
Holloran, Pat
Jenkins, Hilary
Johnson, Steven & Tracy
Jones, Rebecca
Kramer, William
Krieger, Anne
Kuhn, Edward
Lamanna, Jackie
Lambdin, William & 
Betty
Lewis, Helen
Mabrey, Glen
Martinez, Colleen
Masencup, Margaret
Massie, Cynthia
Mayo, Nathan
Mays, Shawna
Mays, Susan Williams
Meador, Cynthia
Meeks, Julia
Moore, Judith
Motley, Darryl
Mudry, Blanche
Neighbors, Nancy
Paciocco, Tom & Martha

Patterson, Fred & Carol
Patteson, John & Myrna
Payne, Gail
Peters, Jenifer
Phillips, Terry
Pitsenbarger, Wendell
Pleasants, Craig & Sheila
Pollard, Effie
Pollard, Thelma
Russell, Nancy
Sale, Sharon
Sandidge, Mary
Smith, Theresa & Robert
Snow, Mary
Sprinkle, Diane
Stanley, Teddy
Stevens, Hilda
Swallow, Albert and 
Shirley
Taylor, John
Tedder, Cecelia
Thigpen, Melanie
Thomas, Morris & Jean
Tomko, Ann
Tourgee, Louis
Trout, Patricia
Walker, Christopher
Walton, Frank & Susan

Wells, Will & Jane
Wilburn, Reginald
Wilkerson, Carrington &  
Kathryn
Wilkins, Anne
Wydner, Richard & Virginia
Zalecky, Anne
 

Amherst County Farm Bureau
Amherst Presbyterian Women’s 
Circle
Bill’s Body Shop
Blue Ridge Space Innovators
Episcopal Outreach Committee
Gilberts Sand and Stone Co.
Greif
Halls Well Pump Inc
Midway Baptist Church
St. Mark’s Episcopal Church
Subaru of America

Individual Donors

Business & Organization  
Donors

OUR     GIVING VENDORS!
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